
CROSS COUNTRY
2019

 

 
On Thursday, 2nd May we held our annual
Cross Country at Gough Whitlam Park. 
It was a fantastic day and it was excellent 
to see so many students entering the race
with a determined and positive mindset. Team spirit and
sportsmanship was strong as students cheered on their fellow house
members and peers.
 
We would like to extend a huge thankyou to parents and
grandparents for offering their time to assist with the running of the
carnival and for cheering the students on. The day would not run as
smoothly without your help!
 
Zone Cross Country is being held on Thursday, 6th June (Week 6) at
Croydon Park. All students who have qualified to represent our school
at zone will receive a note in week 4.
We wish all competitiors luck in their race.


